
R E B E C C A  B A R N E S 


12 February 2023

ByrneWallace LLP, 

Solicitors, a

88, Harcourt Street, 

St. Kevin’s, 

Dublin 2. 


Dear Sirs,


I am writing to you to express my interest in the ByrneWallace Summer 
Internship Programme 2023. 


I am a Masters in Common Law graduate and currently working full-time 
as a legal secretary in Benville Robinson LLP, a busy local firm in Bray, 
Co. Wicklow, in both the Litigation and Conveyancing departments, 
while I pursue the FE-1 exams. I have been in my current role for almost 
a year, and have gained considerable insight into what areas of practice 
most interest me as I build the landscape of my future career. 


Litigation, and Commercial Litigation in particular, I have realised from 
my current role, is an area in which I would like to practice as a Solicitor. 
ByrneWallace’s Litigation department is a practice of exceptional variety 
and the exposure to that practice would be of singular benefit to a 
future Solicitor. 


I am a highly organised, dependable and self-motivated worker and as a 
candidate with both academic and practical experience of law, I think 
that I would be a valuable addition to the intake of Summer interns at 
ByrneWallace for 2023. 


I thank you for your consideration of my application in this regard.


Yours sincerely,


Rebecca Barnes

74 Giltspur Wood, Bray, Co. Wicklow      0879518930     rebeccajbarnes98@gmail.com


